
Mission Statement 

Norwood High School is a partnership of students, parents/guardians, staff, and community. 

Our mission is to provide opportunities in a safe and supportive environment for all students to 

pursue excellence in the four A's: Academics, Arts, Athletics, and Activities.  Assessed by 

rigorous academic, social, and civic expectations, students learn to think independently and contribute 

responsibly as respectful members of a diverse, global society. 

********************* 

When you answer these questions be idealistic, hopeful, and let your positive ideas shine through.  Don't 

worry right now about what's practical and what's not - this can be narrowed down later.   Your 

participation is very important to us, as together, we all make Norwood High School a special place to be! 

 Based on the High School mission statement what are some of the strengths of Norwood High 

School that help you succeed and fully take part in the high school experience? 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 What could be improved or added to the high school experience that will help you achieve your 

goals? 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 What qualities should the new high school principal possess that will help all of us achieve our 

goals here at Norwood High School? 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Interested students are invited to attend a community meeting Thursday, Nov. 13
th

 at 6:30 p.m. in Rm. 235 to 

discuss these topics and reach some consensus. 


